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Mrs Walker’s Scientists 

Year1&2 children had another problem to solve in science this week - they had to find out 
which materials would be suitable to make a bridge to carry a toy car. They had great fun 
testing different materials and soon discovered that the materials that were rigid were the 
strongest.  
 
Cinema Trip and Winter Gardens Trip 
The children have been treated to two fantastic trips out of school 
this week! On Wednesday we walked to the Vue Cinema to see 
the Garfield Movie and yesterday we travelled to Morecambe to 
see 4 professional opera singers 
teaching us about opera singing and 
giving us all the chance to join in 
with the singing. Some children were 
even serenaded by the singers and 
given flowers! 
 
Non-uniform day 

We will be having a non-uniform day next Friday 29th November. We 
would like children to come wearing their own choice of clothing in 
exchange for bringing something for the Christmas Bingo raffle or the 
hampers. We are hoping for donations of chocolates, wine, brand new 
toiletries, new games or toys…etc. Thank you in advance for your 
generosity. 
 

Christmas Dates for your diaries 
Fri 29th November Non-uniform day to collect donations for the Christmas Bingo 
Thurs 5th December Christmas Bingo 5.30pm doors open, 6pm eyes down! 
Mon 16th December  9.15am Nativity for Reception and KS1 parents and carers – no babies 

or toddlers 
Tues 17th December 9.15am Nativity for Reception and KS1parents and carers – babies 

and toddlers welcome 
Wed 18th December 9.15am Carol Concert for KS2 parents 
   Pm Christmas parties 
Thurs 19th December Christmas Dinner Day and Christmas Jumper 

Day 
Fri 20th December Break up for Christmas 
 



Leaf Man 
These children have been looking at the 
signs of Autumn and reading the book 
‘Leaf Man’. They have collected leaves 
from the school 
grounds and 
have made 
some beautiful 
pictures. Well 
done children! 
 
  

Best wishes,   

 

C. Bright 

 


